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As a Dunlop resident nearby I support the proposal. Renewable energy is an important part of looking after our 
future and large scale solar farms are part a solution. 

Raising risks associated with solar is important for management, but must be taken in context of the risks 
associated with all forms of energy production. Nuclear has it's risks evidenced in the Fukushima incident. Coal 
and Gas have not only the power plant risks but those of transport and mining. No solution is risk free. 

Proximity to housing means a more secure power supply without the need to have extensive power 
transmission infrastructure - an eyesore, cost and is not environmentally friendly either. 

The benefits of the proposal are far greater for the local community and will likely result in better infrastructure 
and facilities in the area as well.  

Reading some of the comments - perhaps ask why it is foreign investors rather than declare that is wrong, my 
understanding is that no Australian investors were interested. An expectation that roadways are free for 
children to use for activities is unreasonable and organised activities with children should not determine other's 
access. In fact I would be more concerned about an inexperienced P plater doing the wrong thing and harming 
others. 




